Alpha Public School

817 North Blvd.

Alpha, NJ  08865

NOTIFICATION OF ASBESTOS INSPECTIONS
To: 
  Parents and Staff of Alpha Public School

From:  Mr. George Chando
Date:    September 6, 2016

In compliance with Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), in the fall of 1988 we performed inspections of our school building for asbestos containing material.  The inspection findings and asbestos management plan have been on file in the school administrative office since that time.


The EPA requires us to perform re-inspections of the asbestos containing materials every six months.  In addition every three years an extensive re-inspection must be performed by an accredited asbestos inspector and an accredited management planner who must review the results and make necessary recommendations to safely manage the asbestos in our building.  All of these written inspection reports are on file in the school administrative office for your review.


The most significant findings are that asbestos-containing material is located on pipe joints in several locations in the school.  All such asbestos containing materials is maintained in good condition and presents no safety hazard to any occupants of the school.


Everyone is welcome to view the management plan and or the written results of the inspections during normal school hours.  Please call the school for an appointment if you desire to view any of these documents.

